) 7-005 7

From: Mesiacos, Theodoros

Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 7:00 PM

To: Schroth, Kenneth <KSchroth@aurora-il.org>
Subject: Four way stop sign request

Ken,
[ have a request come up at community meeting this evening.

Hinman and Fourth hard intersection to see around when approaching.
Make two way stop into four way stop.

Please let me know what can be done.
Thank you,
Ted Mesiacos

Third Ward Alderman
City of Aurora, IL

Sent from my iPad



